Children with SEND might lose their
right to important help at school

called an Education, Health and
Care Plan (EHCP).

The government might stop giving
EHCPs to children in normal
schools. Local councils find EHCPs
too costly and want fewer of them.

Most children with SEND go to
normal schools. Many of them have
EHCPs. These plans help them
learn and grow by giving them the
support they need.

Without EHCPs, children with SEND
may struggle in normal schools and
might need to go to special schools
that are full, or leave school.



Many want to keep EHCPs. A group
called SOCR is fighting for them.
Their petition has over 108,000
signatures.

For over 40 years, children with
SEND have had the right to get the
help they need at school. Cutting
these rights would be bad for
families.

We need to think about what kind of
country we want to live in. Taking
away these rights is not the answer.

Families need these legal
protections to make sure their
children get the support they need
to succeed.
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